Homework

Homework will be uploaded to **Google Classrooms** on a

Friday for you to complete. We would love to see what you have been up to so upload some pictures!

PE

This term our PE day is TUESDAY. Children are

asked to wear PE kit on PE days to reduce the need for PE bags and changing in school. This can remain on all day. In colder months, children will be able to wear track suit bottoms and hooded PE tops.

This term our topic will be Movement skills. During these topics your child will develop fundamental movement skills including running, jumping, throwing and catching. We will participate in many different activities that will allow your child to become confident in these areas.

RE

This term in RE we will be learning about the different features of a church. Children will be able to label the features from both inside and outside of a church.

Maths

The following skills are taught this term:

- · Counting forwards and backwards from 0-20
- · Reading and writing the numbers 0-20
- · Simple addition and subtraction (within 10)
- · Identifying 2d and 3d shapes

One of the most beneficial ways to help your child understand mathematical concepts is for them to work practically and in real life situations. You can help your child develop their maths skills by counting with them at home. Being confident in counting will help your child in all areas of Numeracy.

Welcome to Year 1!

This covers the AUTUMN TERM. This newsletter is designed to keep you up to date with your child's activities at school. Our topic this half term will be: DINOSAUR PLANET Children will learn about dinosaurs and fossils. It would help your child if you could discuss the work we do in class and encourage them to ask questions at home. Many thanks.

Miss Kirkbride and Miss Hedge

PSHE

In PSHE this term we will be following a unit called "Being Me". During this topic we will work together to create a happy and safe learning environment for all children to enjoy. We will develop our listening skills and learn about being a Rights Respecting School.

Literacy

This term we will be looking at the books 'The Little Red Hen' . Through our



Talk for Writing' scheme your child will be able to recite these stories independently. We will complete a variety of activities around the stories which will allow your child to develop skills. The skills we will be focussing on this term are: to include full stops at the end of our writing, use capital letters to begin our sentences and include finger spaces when writing a sentence.

Reading is one of our main focuses this year with lots of ongoing activities to help your child develop their reading skills. Your child will receive a reading book and a reading log which should be brought with them to school every FRIDAY.

I will change the reading books every MONDAY where TWO new books will be given to your child.